Rochester Cathedral
All children aged 7 and over, are invited to join a course

Exploring Holy Communion 

Which will lead to receiving Communion for the first time on 
Sunday 25th June 2023
The course will run at mutually agreed times, usually over 5 weeks
If you are interested then please contact Sugina Hesketh at
suginahesketh@btinternet.com 
by Friday 28/4/23

Thank you 

